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Advertise in NETA publications!

The NETA newsletter, sent to 2,200 educators in Nebraska and surrounding states, is accepting advertisements. Just ONE more issue of the newsletter will be mailed during this conference year—in April. The NETA Conference is April 26-27, 2012, in La Vista, NE (Omaha area). See NETA web site at http://netasite.org. Advertisements are also being accepted for printing in the NETA Spring Conference Program. The conference has regular attendance of 2250+ educators, and houses an extensive exhibit area. 

The newsletter provides timely information on instructional technology in Nebraska and nationwide, as well as preview information about the NETA 2012 Conference.


Newsletter Ad Rates

· Full page: 1 issue—$300

· Half page: 1 issue—$200

· Quarter page: 1 issue—$150

Prepayment must accompany each insertion. Visa/MC accepted, or checks should be written to NETA (Fed. ID#47-0775766).

Ad Format

· Full page: 7.5 X 10 in.

· Half page:  7.5 X 4.75 in.  (should be landscape orientation)

· Quarter page:  3.5 X 4.75 in.

· Ads should be submitted electronically as PDF files in B&W or grayscale.

Newsletter Ad Deadline

· March 1, 2012 for April issue (firm)

Conference Program Rates

· Full page: $600

· Half page:  $350 (should be landscape orientation)

· Quarter page: $200
Prepayment mandatory, as noted above

Conference Program Ad Deadline

· March 7, 2012 (firm)

Conference Program Ad Format

· Ads should be submitted electronically as PDF files in B&W or grayscale.
Electronic files should be sent as attachment to Sandy Blankenship, Executive Director, at executivedirector@netasite.org. If paying by check, send to NETA Publications, Box 27, Waverly, NE 68462. A maximum of the equivalent of four pages of advertising will be sold in each publication.

To purchase ad space, or to get a sample of the newsletter or conference program, or for further information, please contact Sandy Blankenship, (402) 540-1904, or email executivedirector@netasite.org. 

Booth numbers will be added 


to any ads placed in the Conference Program 


or April Newsletter!





Sandy will be gone on vacation Febr. 22-March 5 so if you have questions best to check with her by Febr. 21st. She’ll have limited email access during this time.











